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16 April 2024 
Welcome to Saltergate – Reception Class – September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are delighted that your child has been offered a place at our school from September 2024. For 
those joining us for the first time, we are thrilled to welcome you to our Saltergate community and 
for those in Discovery Learning, we are very happy that you will be carrying on with your Saltergate 
journey!  
 
Our EYFS team is well established, highly qualified and truly dedicated - we work together as class 
teachers and support staff and everyone takes a shared responsibility for the children’s development 
and happiness.  
 
Our aim is to nurture children and to enable them to meet their full potential through a rich and 
creative curriculum. We will send further communications using the contact details which you used 
to complete the application through North Yorkshire. If your contact details change in the meantime, 
please do let the school office know and we will update our records.  
 
Admission Forms  
Please can you complete the following forms by Friday 31st May 2024. 

• Admission Form – September 2024 

• School Trips 

• About Me  

• Nursery and Friendship Form 

• If you think your child will be eligible for Free School Meals/Pupil Premium Funding please 

click here to visit the application form.  
 
Parent Welcome Meeting  
We would like to invite you to a meeting at 6pm on 3 June 2024 where you can meet the EYFS 
Team and find out more information about the September start and our curriculum. This meeting is 
for parents only and is not suitable for children. Please come to the main school entrance where we 
will welcome you. 
 
 Stay and Play Sessions 
We will be holding stay and play sessions for parents and children. These will be held after school 
from 3:30pm-4:15pm on the 25th, 26th and 27th June. We’ll be in touch with more information soon. 
 
Transition / Getting to Know You Days  
We would like to invite your children to our ‘Getting to Know You’ days. An online booking form will 
accompany more information about these, this will be sent via email. These will be held on the 10th 
and 11th July.  

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/4vRbwDFABX
https://forms.office.com/e/C5zgvud5Zb
https://forms.office.com/e/ugTZq0TyPu
https://forms.office.com/e/hrnWbvNjbb
https://fisportal.northyorks.gov.uk/Synergy/fsm_prereq.aspx


     

   

 

 
You can also keep up-to-date with our activities in school through the Summer Term by visiting our 
website www.saltergateschools.co.uk or by following us on Facebook. 
  
Thank you. 
 

 

Mrs Hall 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/

